
Frank E. Hartung was a professor in the Wayne State Department of 
Sociology from 1942 to 1978. He promoted the sociological study of 
crime and deviance. After Professor Hartung’s death, his family, 
colleagues, and students established the annual $1,000 Frank 
Hartung Memorial Award in his legacy to recognize students who 
wrote outstanding papers, theses, or dissertations in sociology. 

Eligibility:  Sociology graduate students can apply for this award by 
submitting a paper of no more than 10,000 words (e.g., papers may 
be part of a Master’s essay or thesis, PhD dissertation, or course 
paper) written since March 1, 2017.

To apply, students should submit an electronic version of their work 

to Dr. Krista Brumley, Director of Graduate Studies, Department of 

Sociology at kbrumley@wayne.edu.  The deadline for submissions 

is by March 1, 2018. Please use the subject heading “Hartung

Award Submission” when submitting your work via email. The 

winner will be presented the award by the members of the Hartung 

Family at the annual Sociology Student Award Day on Thursday, 

April 19, 2018.
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